
 

October 2020 

 
To All Customers: 

 

Please help keep our customers and youth and adult players safe by 

following the rules that we have implemented for all rink events.   

 

• If your child is not feeling well, do NOT bring him/her to the 

rink to skate with other players. 

• No handshaking, on or off the ice. 

• Frequent handwashing is essential. Several hand sanitizer 

stations are also located throughout the rink lobby. 

• Bring your own water bottle and do not share with others. 

• Wear face masks inside the rink in all areas except when 

skating on the ice. 

• Players should come dressed in their equipment as much as 

possible to avoid crowding the dressing rooms. 

• In order to limit the amount of people gathering inside the rink 

as much as possible, please follow these guidelines: 

o Only one spectator should come with players.  All 

spectators should preferably watch from inside the rink in 

the bleachers at a six-foot distance with masks on.  Any 

balcony viewing should also be at a safe distance.  

Remember that Live Barn is available for other family 

members to watch games from home. 

o Before and after games/practices, do not linger in the 

locker rooms or lobby to socialize.  Parents should wait 

for older players outside.   

• Bar is open but food must also be purchased with all alcohol 

sales at this time. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


